
A MESSAGE FROM EUROPEAN 
LANDSCAPE ARCHITECTS   

• The International Federation of Landscape Architects (IFLA) of Europe 
and the Czech Association for Landscape Architecture (CZALA) are 
addressing  this meeting of the Council of Europe.   

• Our association, member of IFLA Europe, takes the European Landscape 
Convention very seriously and considers it a base rule for care, 
development and protection of European landscape.  

• As landscape architects we understand the high responsibility of this 
field and accept the broad scale of opportunities in which we can 
contribute to create a better, healthier and sustainable environment.  

• In words of Mohsen Mostafavi, “Landscape architecture is the 
profession of the Future”. 

 


